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First name: Ryan

Last name: Abbott
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Title:

Comments: Hi,

I am writing about your plan revisions to limit snowmobile access in the slate River Valley located in crested
butte. We already have limited use areas located around our town and further limiting access to our winter
activities will only increase traffic in other trail head areas. Leave this area as is and allow for everyone no matter
their winter sport to enjoy this beautiful area. Say no to plan D and let's keep our community enjoying our open
spaces.

Thanks,

Ryan



